
Year 6 SATs

Parents’ 

Information



Aims of presentation:

Set out the timeline of the 
upcoming SATs.

Provide information about what 
SATs will be like

Explain how parents can support 
children at home.



What are SATs?

Standardised Assessment Tests

They provide information to the 

government about how schools are 

performing nationally.

They provide information to secondary 

schools before children start in 

September.



What are SATs?

Standardised Assessment Tests

Date Test Duration

Monday 8th May 2023 English Grammar, 

Punctuation and Spelling

45 mins plus spelling test

Tuesday 9th May 2023 Reading 1 hour

Wednesday 10th May 2023 Maths 

Arithmetic Paper 1

Reasoning Paper 2

30 mins

45 mins

Thursday 11th May 2023 Reasoning Paper 3 45 mins

 Teacher Assessments for Writing and Science are also completed. 



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling

Paper 1  Grammar & Punctuation  50 marks

Paper 2  Spelling 20 marks

Total of  70 marks

36 marks to be at Expected Standard

55 to be at Greater Depth



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling



Reading Paper

Total of  50 marks

29 marks to be at Expected 

Standard

41 to be at Greater Depth



Reading Paper    1 hour



Maths Papers

Paper 1 Arithmetic   30 minutes 40 marks

Paper 2 Reasoning   40 minutes 35 marks

Paper 3 Reasoning   40 minutes 35 marks

Total of  110 marks

58 marks to be at Expected Standard

96 to be at Greater Depth



Paper 1

30 minutes to complete 36 questions



Reasoning papers 40 minutes to answer 25 

questions



Attendance and Punctuality

Attendance and Punctuality is always important.

In Year 6 they have less time to catch up on lost learning.

Holidays cannot be booked. 



Homework

Bug Club reading
TT Rockstars
Maths task
English Task
Spelling List



Additional resources and revision

Revision resources are being provided in class for children to use in school. 

If your child needs extra support, they are given extra support in school 
and may also be invited to an after school club. 

If children are focussed in school and completing homework, they are 
doing everything they need to get ready for SATs and secondary school.

However, some parents may wish to have other resources at home. 

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books/primary-sats-books

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books/primary-sats-books


Secondary School Places

A reminder to ensure you complete your application for secondary school by 

31st October.

Link has been sent via School Ping.

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1778/apply_f

or_a_secondary_school_year_7_place/3

If you are having difficulties, please speak to Miss Geraghty. 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1778/apply_for_a_secondary_school_year_7_place/3

